
 

HEAD OF DEFENCE CHILDREN SERVICES 

Mobile Phones Statement - Children 

 

Primary School Pupils 

Personal Mobile Phones and Technology with image taking capacity are not 

permitted for use at any time within the primary school. 

If parents permit children to use these items on the journey to and from the school, 

the Head Teacher and school staff bears no responsibility for the safety of the device 

whilst on school grounds.  

 

Secondary School Students 

Personal Mobile Phones (and any form of communication device) are allowed in 

school but are switched off and out of sight throughout the school day unless the 

teacher allows their use for an educational purpose.  

Should any student wish to use their mobile phone during the school day (but not 

during lesson time) then they are only allowed to do so at the school reception after 

informing the office staff of who they are calling and why. 


